Telegram from the British Embassy in Rome on Italian reactions to the
nationalisation of the Suez Canal (Rome, 31 July 1956)

Caption: On 31 July 1956, the British Embassy in Rome sends a telegram to the British Foreign Office in
which it outlines the reactions in Italy to the nationalisation of the Suez Canal Company. The Italian
Government expresses its deep concern for its economy and its maritime transport companies.
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